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         16th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Rousseau Class, 

Many of you may have already suspected but we are delighted to announce Mrs Eades is 

having a baby!  We are all super excited and looking forward to a new member of our ABC 

family. 

Mrs Eades’ is staying at school as long as she possibly can, unless of course baby makes an 

unexpected appearance sooner than expected; she will leave on Friday 27th January, but she 

reassures me she intends to return to Archbishop Courtenay which is fantastic. 

We are really pleased to have secured a very experienced teacher who will cover Mrs Eades’ 

maternity cover, her name is Miss George.  She will work closely with Mrs Eades and Rousseau 

Class after the Christmas holiday to get to know the children and our ABC expectations.  I know 

she is very much looking forward to meeting you all in the process.  Equally, Mrs Maskell has 

kindly agreed to temporarily become EYFS Leader until Mrs Eades returns to school, and Mrs 

Makepeace will continue to support Rousseau Class so we know the children are in very 

capable and caring hands.  

I know you will join me in congratulating Mrs Eades and her husband as they embark on their 

parenting adventure and between us I am sure we can persuade them to send lots of photos 

when the time comes! 

In the meantime, if you have any question please do not hesitate to speak with Mrs Eades, Mrs 

Maskell or myself. 

 

Best wishes 

Sue Heather 

Headteacher  

 


